
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  President Richard S. Lapidus 

 

FROM: Patricia A. Marshall 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

RE:  Tenure Recommendations  

 

DATE:  March 8, 2024 

 

 

Pursuant to the MSCA Collective Bargaining Agreement, I am recommending tenure for the following faculty 

members effective September 1, 2024: 

 

Tenure with Promotion to Associate Professor:       

 

Lillian Bobea   Behavioral Sciences    

Elyse Clark   Environmental, Geographic, and Public Health Sciences 

Karen Keenan   Exercise and Sports Science 

Amy McGlothlin  Humanities 

Andrea Olmstead  Humanities 

Wafa Unus   English Studies 

Mary Vreeland  Communications Media 

Hong Yu   Engineering Technology 

 

 

 

  
  

 

  

 

 

 
  


